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P. O. Box 101, New Hill, N. C. 27562

April 18, 1983

Mr. James P. O'Reilly NRC-60
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region-II
101 Marietta Street, Northwest (Suite 3100)
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

CAROLINA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
1986-90 - 900,000 KW - UNITS 1 & 2
PRESSURE SENSING LINE IN THE STARTING AIR SYSTEM FOR
EMERGENCY STANDBY DIESEL-GENERATOR SETS, PURCHASE ORDER
NY-435079, ITEM 80

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

'In our April 15, 1983 (NRC-59) letter to you, in reference to the above
subject, we incorrectly identified the interim report as the "second" interim
report. This should have read " third" interim report. Please make the
necessary corrections to your letter.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

g M ^ ; ;4'

R. M. Parsons
Project General Manager-
Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant
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cc: Mr. G. Maxwell (NRC-SHNPP)
Mr. V. Stello (NRC)
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